
 

Stars of the Week for 

June 

10th- Henry (R)  

17th- Elliot (Y3) 

24th- Ally (Y2) 

 

 

 

        Well done everyone! 

 

 Maddison loves coming to ABC 

as we have lots of fun 

activities. Maddison (Y2)  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to the ABC newsletter.  Over the past month the children 

have been busy and active playing and participating in various activities, as you can see 

from the pictures below. Staff find the children in ABC to be very kind and helpful to 

one another and are always ready to help staff.  Due to this I have decided to do a 

shout out at the end of each month when five children will be selected and will receive 

a certificate and treat due to their kindness and willingness to help others. 

ABC club would like to ask if anyone is having a clear out ABC would be grateful of any 

donations of cd’s, old wii games or toys plus any old infant uniforms. Thank you. 

At the end of each month the newsletter will be uploaded onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and 

what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos and 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance - this is 

to ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children plus the correct 

number of snacks. 

Thank you.  

Coming in July 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

summer arts and crafts 

activities and lots of 

outdoor activities as the 

weather gets warmer 

for you all to enjoy.  

 

Heidi loves the kind  and fun 

teachers in ABC. Heidi (Y5)  
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Throughout June the children 

have been enjoying lots of 

different activities and are 

loving the new book corner 

where they can relax with 

friends and read together.       

   

 



 

 

 

                     End of the month shout out 

This month the children selected for showing 

kindness and being helpful are-  

Emmie (Y3)  Roman (Y6)  Heidi (Y2)  Maddison (Y2) 

& Evan (Y5) WELL DONE GUYS KEEP IT UP ☺ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

And finally, keep up the great work boys and girls you are 

amazing, also don’t forget your sun cream, hats and 

water bottles. Thanks       

 


